
From: Judith Allen < >  
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 4:07 PM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee 
<SouthPenderIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Bylaw 122 being rescinded as promised before the election... 
 
  I have owned a property on South Pender for over 20 years. I went to several meetings  when Bylaw 
122 was being discussed at length. It was quite obvious to me that our former trustees had made up 
their minds to make changes whether the residents were happy with them or not.  They were present at 
the meetings but were not listening. To me it was obvious that more needed to be discussed before 
Bylaw 122 was passed. It made several property owners properties illegal. I would like to see Bylaw 122 
rescinded completely. If more discussions are required about changing current Bylaws, that is fine with 
me. Just get rid of Bylaw 122 as it stands.            
                                                            Judith Allen 
                                                            
                                                            South Pender Island 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
  
  
  
 

mailto:SouthPenderIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc.ca
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

